
1 
 

                             

 

  
 
 
 
IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

January 14, 2025 

 

WILLIAMSBURG COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT HOLDS JOB FAIR  

 The Williamsburg County School District’s Office of Human Resources hosted a Job Fair 
on Saturday, January 11, 2025, at the WCSD District Office Complex. Each school in the district 
was represented by either the principal, assistant principal, or a staff member. The event ran 
from 9 AM to 1 PM in Dr. Rose H. Wilder's Multipurpose Room. 

 Attendees had the opportunity to meet the school principals and view publications from 
each school. Additionally, there were opportunities for attendees to be interviewed and 
possibly hired to fill vacancies throughout the district. Several vacancies were filled, and 
interest generated at the Job Fair continues to help fill others.  

 If you know someone looking for employment, please encourage them to contact the 
WCSD Human Resources Department at (843) 355-5571. 
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